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To all Missouri River & Eagle Canyon Landowners:  
 
 

My husband and I attended the Eagle Canyon Board Meeting on Saturday, September 
19, 2020, and this seems to be a quieter platform to have my voice heard.  Because we were 
always in school in September, this was only the 2nd meeting we have been able to attend. At 
last year’s meeting, there was a lot of yelling  by a number of people about fixing the roads in 
Eagle Canyon.  It was raining that weekend, and the roads were especially hazardous.  In this 
year’s meeting, the yelling became out of control about replacing the Board of Directors.  I’m not 
sure if this is the norm of how these meetings go, but I am sure there is a better way for us to 
communicate and work together to get things done.  I watched as landowners walked out of the 
meeting this year because the atmosphere became so intense.  

For the past 9 years of owning property in Eagle Canyon, our focus has always been the 
roads.  We have faithfully paid our $100 per year to contribute to fixing them and keeping them 
safe to travel.  This $100 has recently been raised to $400 per year.  We paid this increase in 
good faith that our roads would become safer to travel on in the rainy season.  I’ve come to find 
out the reason for the increase in dues is to make up for 36% of the community refusing to pay 
their part.  This increase upset a lot of people living in Eagle Canyon.  I thought if we ALL paid 
$100 per year, maybe the dues wouldn’t have to increase to $400.  I would just like to keep our 
roads safe and maintained.  

We don’t know how voting turned out in this meeting because we couldn’t wait for votes 
to be counted as we felt the need to get out of such a hostile environment.  The landowners that 
walked out of the meeting didn’t even get to vote with all the screaming going on.  I’m sure it’s 
not an easy job to be on the Board of Directors, and I wish good luck to those voted in.  I would 
like to commend Beka’s hard work on getting a web site together and Dennis for following up on 
rumors going around and looking into repairing the roads.  Thanks for your year of hard work. 
We are all neighbors in Eagle Canyon, and I am proud to be part of this community.  I think if we 
all practice respect and compassion for each other, we can get together and rationally discuss 
our needs and concerns and make it better for us all. 
 

R&T Kryzsko 
community members 
Eagle Canyon 

 
Come on people now - Smile on your brother... 


